







Mellers Primary School

Head Teacher: Amanda Dawson Norton Street, Radford, Nottingham NG7 3HJ Telephone: School: (0115) 915 1796 E-mail:headteacher@mellers.nottingham.sch.uk

Website: mellersprimary.co.uk

NEWSLETTER 10 Autumn Term '19

Thursday 21st November 2019

Christmas Fair Donations

Do you have any unwanted gifts, toys or books? If so we are looking for donations for our christmas fair. We would really appreciate any items that are in good condition. Remember one person's rubbish is another person's treasure!



Thank You!

I would like to thank everyone for their support over the last week. We have had several requests for money for children in need, pyjama day along with the poppy appeal wrist bands. We know it is a tough time during the run up to Christmas. We appreciate your support with this.

Number of Lates

This week so far **119** children have been late for school. Please arrive at school on time. School starts at 8.40am. Your child should be on time every day. Please help support us to give your child the best start in their education by **getting to school on**

time!

Milk Money

Due to a high number of parents not paying online for their child's milk money, we are now taking cash payments at the school office again from January. Please see a member of staff for more information.





NSPCC Speak Out Stay Safe

The NSPCC are in school on Monday to do an assembly for our children, focusing on the Speak Out, Stay Safe initiative. If you'd like more information, please visit the NSPCC website:

nspcc.org.uk/speakout



Applications for Reception Places

If you're struggling with an application for a Reception place for your child, please come to see Miss Cannop, who is happy to help you fill out the application, or to answer any questions you might have about the process.

Dinner Money

If you owe dinner money to school, please pay it by the end of the week before we contact the council's collections department.

Have a lovely weekend!

Amanda Dawson Headteacher

Pantomime

As Christmas approaches, so does the annual whole school visit to the pantomime. We will be chasing parents up for the payment for this, so if you haven't done so already, please make the payment. We only ask parents for half of the actual cost of the visit, so please make your payments online using the Gateway payment app.